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I4r. E. Kevin Cornell, Deputy Executive
Director for Operations
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cox11csion
Unshin6 on, DC 20555t

Dear Mr. Cornell:

Enclosed are 2 sets of addition 1 microfilm reels of TAI-2 data collected
by the GW Data Reduction and Management Group. Tnece microfilms should
be incorporated with the reels previously sent to your office.

Sincerely,

wrud 0. j

Eleanor C. Reed
Supervisor-Microfilm /Eecords
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Enclosures

cc: R. C. Arnold, GRI
J. Godleski, DR4G-GRJ
R. L. Long, GPU -

J. L. Weiser, GPU
R. F. Wilson, GPU
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